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Dear Borden School Families, 

 

As we head towards the December Break, I would like to share my most sincere thanks 

to Borden School families.  The first four months of the 2020-2021 school year have 

been unique and extraordinary, and the support from the community to the school 

has been tremendous.  I wish all of you and your families a safe, healthy, and joyous 

Holiday Break!  I can’t wait to work alongside your children in 2021!! 

 

• In this update I will share information on the following topics: SCC Election, 

Gymnasium Usage, and Picture Re-Takes & Cap and Gown Pictures 

SCC ELECTION: 

Borden School has not received any additional nominations.  That means that an 

election will not be required for any SCC positions.  Thank you all for taking the time to 

be involved in this process!  

 

Gymnasium Usage: 

Last week (December 7 – December 11) the Borden School gymnasium was closed 

during the recess and lunch breaks.  This change has come as a result of a Health 

guideline and has been applied to all Prairie Spirit Schools.  At this time, there is no 

indication when the gymnasium will be accessible again during non-class time. 

 

At Borden School, this means that Grade 7-12 students who have had access to the 

gym in the past from 11:05-11:20 and 12:22-1:05 no longer have access to the gym.  

Students in Grade 7-12 are encouraged to take a body break outside when the 

weather is warm enough. 

 

Physical Education classes are continuing as normal and have not been impacted by 

this change. 

 

Picture Re-Takes & Cap and Gown Pictures: 

Life Touch (school photographers) reached out to Borden School today.  The date for 

picture re-takes and cap and gown pictures has been changed to Friday, December 

18th.  

 

I apologize for the short notice of the date change. 
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Conclusion: 

I thank you for taking the time to read this letter.  If you have questions or would like to 

speak about anything at Borden School, please reach out to me.  I can be reached 

by email at brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, a phone call to the school at (306) 997-2090, or 

you can call or text my cell phone which is (306) 371-2888.  Your gracious support and 

kindness are always appreciated! 

 

Brody Morris – Borden School Principal  
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